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I am opposed to this.  We already have a system in place.  I have to submit a form 

and do a background check now when I purchase a firearm.  Remember, a mentally 

ill person will still find a way, they will not wait 72hrs.  Citizen majority should not 

suffer for a few.  In the animal world we embrace natural selection. Trust the science 

as they say in some circles.  


